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Congratulations!

We are excited to announce 
that Glenn Miller has earned his 
Doctorate in Educational Ministry 
from Midwestern Baptist Theological 
Seminary. Glenn’s dissertation topic 
was “Reducing Fraud in Ministry.” 
Thanks to Glenn’s hard work and 
study, we now have a wealth of new 
resources and knowledge to help us 
combat financial fraud in ministry.   
 
There is more to be said over on 
our blog: goodfaithaccounting.com/
dr-miller

We are also excited to announce 
that Laura Sappington received her 
CPA certification! Passing the CPA 
exam is a long and difficult process. 
We are so proud of Laura for 
achieving this honor! 
 
To read more about this event 
and other promotions, visit our 
blog: goodfaithaccounting.com/
congratulations-all-around, where 
we are highlighting the success of 
four staff members! Kacy and Laura 
for their promotions to Account 
Managers, Suzanne’s promotion 
to Client Services Manager, and 
Angie’s promotion to Springfield 
Branch Coordinator. Congrats to all!
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Our Springfield Office did their own projects, and we wanted 
to highlight those as well. We appreciate all these ladies do for 
their community, and we are blessed to get to play a small role 
in that. 
 
Angie volunteers for a non-profit animal shelter doing their AP, 
AR, and deposits. She says, “My office sits next to the dog yard 
so the environment is a bit louder than my MM office!” :) 
 
Brenda was able to help with repainting and redecorating an 
old classroom at her church for them to be able to use as a 
children’s class. We think it turned out great!

Kansas City
A few weeks ago, most of our Miller Management staff had 
the opportunity to volunteer at one of our client locations. It 
was a tangible way that our organization could give back to 
the community.  
 
The KC office was able to help the Kansas City Rescue 
Mission with cleaning the chapel chairs - where 150 guys 
per night sit and listen to a service before they are fed a free 
meal. We cleaned mattresses, pillows, bed frames, and walls, 
as well as remade beds - for a majority of those same guys 
receiving a meal. We also cleaned the surrounding sidewalks 
and parking lots of litter. KCRM has received several awards 
for their clean kitchen and facilities, and they also have great 
“street cred!” It was an honor getting to play a small role in 
helping keep their facilities clean. 
 
Before the volunteer day, we also collected around 100 shirts 
to donate to this organization. Our eyes were opened up to 
how a simple shirt can empower someone to help them get 
back on their feet and to see the love of Christ in action.  
 
Read more about our experience and KCRM on our blog: 
goodfaithaccounting.com/volunteer-day

Volunteer day!

Springfield
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